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NZEI STRIKE ACTION School will be closed on Wednesday 29th May. 
 
PWF Update:​  ​A huge thank you to our wonderful PWF who last week approved $500.00 for the 
purchase of new reading material for our students who undertake Reading Recovery. It is so important 
to find books that motivate and inspire the students so this money will be carefully spent to ensure our 
readers are interesting to these students.  

 
Save the date​: The PWF will be running another quiz night this year, set for ​Friday 28th June​ in the school hall. 
Questions are being carefully crafted by multiple writers and a fun night is assured. Further information will be out 
shortly including the ability to purchase tickets on the Quiz Bus to get you safely from door to door without worrying 
about how you are going to get home. Be quick and book that babysitter now!  
 
Pukehou Bus Group: 
Thank you everyone for your patience when ​Big Bill​ had a flat battery recently. This was a good practice for our 
communication systems and we hope you weren’t too inconvenienced!  
Thank you also to those who have paid up for term one fees. These are what keep our bus in operation, much 
appreciated. Invoices for Term Two were sent home last week; please pay by the end of Week 5, 31 May, if you are 
not already drip-feeding payment. 

 

Regards ​Lou White​, on behalf of the Pukehou Bus Group. 
  
How are the collections for the ​Anchor Bottle Cap Cup​ going? 
We have until June 10 to collect as many as we can - every bottle top counts! 
 
                ​      ​Important Dates:   
Rippa Tournament  Friday 24 May   -  (​notices sent home today​) 
Board Nominations close Friday 24 May at noon 
SCHOOL CLOSED  Wednesday 29 May  

  

House Points:  Pukeiti Pukenui Kauhehei Kahuranaki 

Totals for 2 weeks: 7,702 7,802 8,722 6,220 

Term Totals: 13,702 11,862 15,432 10,135 

 
Book Club  
Please have 
orders to 
school by 
Wednesday 
22 May,or 
order online 
using LOOP. 

 


